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Dear Stawomir,

ZNP Industrial Action — 8 April 2019

On behalf of NASUWT — The Teachers’ Union and our members throughout the UK,
we write to express our solidarity with members of the ZNP in your strike action
today.

Your strike action today confirms that your members care deeply about the future of
education.

We have been observing closely developments in Poland and how austerity has
impacted on teachers’ pay and working conditions. We understand and share your
concerns.

Teachers’ working conditions are students’ learning conditions. No government can
claim to be committed to improving the educational outcomes of students unless
they invest in teachers.

The NASUWT stands with the ZNP in demanding a better future of Poland’s
teachers and for quality education for all students in Poland’s schools.

Invest in teachers! Invest in education!

Please convey our full support and solidarity to your Executive Committee and your
members.

We wish you the greatest success with your action.

With all good wishes and solidarity,
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Chris Keates (Ms) Dr Patrick Roach
General Secretary Deputy General Secretary



